
	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Commodore	Richard	Lowe	

Queenscliff	Cruising	Yacht	Club	

PO	Box	77	

Queenscliff,	3225	

9th	November	2017	

	

Dear	Richard,	

Re:	NYE	2017	Queenscliff	Harbour	

Welcome	in	the	New	Year	at	the	Queenscliff	Harbour,	showcasing	a	major	regional	destination	with	an	
event	that	will	draw	attendance	to	Queenscliff	and	the	region.	

A	night	filled	with	live	music,	great	food,	local	wine	and	fireworks,	bringing	together	families,	local	
community	and	visitors,	an	event	for	all	ages.	

	

The	program	for	the	evening	commences	with:	

Family	entertainment	with	live	music	from	6.30pm	with	balloons	and	magicians	for	all	those	very	young	
at	heart	to	dance	and	sing	along	with,	followed	by	a	firework	display	at	9.30pm.	

Live	bands	commence	from	9.30pm	with	a	final	firework	display	at	midnight.	
	

	

The	event	will	be	held	at	the	Queenscliff	Harbour	in	the	restaurant	precinct.	The	fireworks	display	will	
occur	offshore	from	a	moored	vessel	for	optimal	viewing.	

The	current	NYE	experience	at	Queenscliff	is	a	subdued	event,	frequented	by	few.	The	lack	of	quality	
experiences	tends	to	see	frowned	upon	activities,	such	as	illegal	fireworks	take	place,	heightening	the	
risk	to	individuals	and	the	broader	community.	
	

A	sanctioned	NYE	event	that	showcases	fireworks	will	lessen	the	likelihood	of	unwanted	activities	while	
providing	a	relaxed	and	safe	environment	for	all	patrons.	

	



	

	

The	Queenscliff	Harbour	would	like	to	advise	the	Queenscliff	Cruising	Yacht	Club	and	its	members	of	the	
forthcoming	event	for	New	Year’s	Eve	2017	and	restrictions	on	The	Cut	during	this	event.	

	

There	will	be	a	firework’s	display	at	9.30pm	and	at	midnight.		

The	fireworks	are	being	launched	from	the	berthed	small	ferry	–	The	Peninsula	Princess.	

	The	entrance	to	‘The	Cut’	from	the	boat	ramp	and	the	bay	will	be	closed	for	transit	for	a	period	of	15	
mins,	for	each	launch.	

We	will	be	organising	signage	and	a	control	vessel	to	monitor	the	ramp	end	and	the	exclusion	zone	
around	The	Peninsula	Princess	to	ensure	the	fallout	zone	remains	clear	of	any	vessels	during	those	two	
launch	periods.	

	

This	event	has	been	made	possible	by	the	generous	support	of	Queenscliff	Harbour	Business’s,	Sponsors	
and	in-kind	support	by	Queenscliff	Business’s	and	community	groups.	

If	you	would	like	to	be	involved,	please	contact:		Helene	Cameron	0410	579243	

		

	

	

Regards	

	

	

	

Sean	Blackwood	

General	Manager	Queenscliff	Harbour	

			

	


